Bramley Class Weekly Overview

Week Commenclng |qth Mag 2025.

We hope 90&1 ha\re a l.O'V'el.lg. ha[&

term break!

. HAVE FUN &
B STAY SAFE
We are at the end of ocur unit this week . THIS HALF TERM

and we will ke dra%ttng and V\rrLthg our
own weather bhased poetry, using similes,

metaphors Ql’ld rhgang Language.

Phonics

Year | will be working on reading nonsense words as well as real words,
which helps to build on their confidence with blending and decoding. The
%OLLOWLng website has some great games to pLay at home to heLp with

this:

https://vvvvv\r.phontcsp[at&.co.uk/

Year 2 will continue with the Little Wandle scheme.

Handwrtttng

We have seen a V\ronder%ut merovement in handV\rrLthg over the last term,
so this message &or this term is smeLe - l:eep up the gocrd workl We will

keep going over lots of joins and practise, practise, practise.
Maths

Year |
We will continue ocur unit, Fractions.
For this unitt we will work on:

e Recognising a half of an ohject or a shape

e Finding a half of an ohject or a shape

e Recognising a half of a guantity

e Finding a half of a guantity

o Recogntstng a quarter o[% an obJect or a shape
e Finding a quarter of an ohject or a shape

e Recognising a quarter of a quantity

. FLndLng a quarter o& a quantttg
Year 2


https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/

We will continue cur new untit, Time. In this unit we will be

learning to recognise and work with:

e Oclock and half past

e Quarter past and quarter to
e Tell the time past the hour
e TJell the time to the hour

o Tell the time to 5 minutes
e Minutes in an hour

e Hours in a da%}

Science

We will recap our unit for this term, Plants’. We are all very excited for

our school ter next term to Kew Gardens!
PE

For PE this term, we will %ocus on games and other sporttng activities in

the build up to Sporta Day next term.
Topic

We will recap our LearnLng [%rom this term and make ocur tarts, as we did

not manage to do this last week.
RE

We will recap our toch [%or this term, How do Christians Know What is

Right?"

Forest School

Last week we had a very adwventurocus Forest
School session - a lovely baby deer had heen
born in our Forest School area on Monday
morning, so we couldnt use the area f[or fear
of scaring the mum and babg. Instead, we did
some lovely knot tying and den building on
the field and playground. This week, we have

Year 2 from St John's joining us for Forest

School.

This is a photo o[% the mum and babgl




